
              
 

Town Planner’s Project Review 

Wednesday, August 24, 2022 

 

XI. Public Hearing - Huddleston Hall Addition.  Main Street (next to Quad Way).  

Opportunity to provide nonbinding comments on UNH project for partial renovations 

to the existing Huddleston Hall and a 3,500 addition on the westerly side of the 

building to create a new home for the University’s Honors College.  Presented 

pursuant to RSA 674:54. Ken Weston, University Architect. 

➢ I recommend that the Planning Board offer any comments it wishes about the proposed 

project. 

UNH is planning an addition and renovations to Huddleston Hall, situated on Main Street 

next to Quad Way.  The proposed site plan, building elevations and floor plans and a 

narrative for the project are included. 

 

In accordance with RSA 674:54 Governmental Land Uses, the university submits the plans 

for the project to the Planning Board at a public hearing.  The Planning Board and other 

interested parties have an opportunity to provide nonbinding comments.  As a public entity 

the university is exempt from local zoning and reglar site plan review.  The project will be 

presented by Ken Weston, University Architect, and Jeremiah Johnson, Associate University 

Architect. 

 

UNH will also give a courtesy presentation to the Historic District/Heritage Commission at 

its meeting on Thursday, September 8. 

 

Please feel free to send me any comments which I will share with the Planning Board and 

with UNH.  What do you think? 
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